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The Marriage Blessing: The 

Principle for Lasting Love, 

Good Sex and True 

Parenthood 

 

Blessed member Maarten 

Meijer recently released a book all about 

the Marriage Blessing, which is filled with 

wonderful insights about the Marriage 

Blessing and personal stories from 

Blessed Families around the world.  

 

Available on Amazon Kindle or 

paperback, this book is a great resource 

to enrich your own Blessing or share the 

Blessing with others.  

 



 

 

 

Here is a description from the author: 

"There is a way to break through the 

glass ceiling of man-woman love, to put 

an end to the war between the sexes, 

and to establish true, beautiful, and 

lasting love between husband and wife 

in marriage. It is called the International 

Marriage Blessing. In this book, people 

who have experienced the joys of 

blessed family life have their say. Forty-

six colorful personal stories from 

Argentina, Belarus, Brazil, Czech 

Republic, England, France, Germany, 

Guyana, Iran, Italy, Japan, Korea, Nepal, 

Nigeria, the United States, and Zambia 

vividly illustrate life and belief in the 

Heavenly Parent Holy Community." 
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24+ Virtual Retreat | November 

6-8 

 

Join together with 50 singles from across 

the US and Europe from November 6-8, 

2020 for our second virtual 24+ retreat!   

 

As we adjust to moving what is typically 

a 4-day program to a few hours online, 

we have sought to pull out the essence 

of the 24+ program and provide an 

opportunity for singles to connect with 



 

 

 

each other online! 
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First Generation Blessing Info 

Session 

 

Oct. 26 @  8:00 PM (EST) 

The BFM has instituted a series of 

meetings via Zoom for our First 

Generation Singles. These meetings are 

not “Matching Meeting” but Info Session 

Zoom meetings to help 1st GEN to share 

with each other and also receive the 

support needed from the BFM staff. We 

have had 3 sessions so far, plus 

additional sessions for individuals who 

are 51 years old and older. The good 

experience of these individuals is 

stimulating us to keep going.  So, for 

those of you who have not registered 

yet, please do so. 

  

These meetings are held on the last 

Monday of every month starting at 

8:00pm EST – these sessions are fluid 

with their ending time, depending on 

discussions happening. Additionally, the 

51+ sessions are scheduled on the 1st 

and 3rd Wednesday of every month 

between 8:00pm and 8:55pm. (At 

9:00pm there is the national prayer call, 



 

 

 

that is why we end a bit early). 

  

If you are a single first gen, whether you 

are a candidate or still thinking about it, 

these Zoom meetings are for you. Come 

join with other unattached first gens to 

talk about the matching process, the 

obstacles, the opportunities, the 

challenges, and how to make things 

better. There will also be discussions 

and opportunities to ask questions. Let 

us work together to build a networking 

platform for first gens. 

  

Join us! 

  

Please note that registration is required 

the first time. To register, please go click 

on the link below. 

hsa.regfox,com/registration-for-singles 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, 

send an email directly to Christina Nseka 

at cnseka@ unification,org. 
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